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FULL CLOSURE SCHEDULED ON PORTION OF DEVON ROAD
FOR LONGHILL ROAD WIDENING PROJECT

Signed detour via Buford Road to begin as early as June 29 for
approximately two weeks

JAMES CITY COUNTY – Starting as early as June 29, following the morning rush
hour, contractor crews with the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) will
begin the installation of sewer line beneath Devon Road, as part of the Longhill Road
Widening Project in James City County. To expedite this work and reduce the overall
duration of traffic impacts, a full consecutive closure will be in place for approximately
two weeks, weather permitting, on Devon Road at the Windsor Forest neighborhood
entrance, between Longhill Road and Wetherburn Lane.

Throughout the duration of the underground utility work, a signed detour will be in
place directing motorists traveling along Longhill Road and Devon Road to use
Berkshire Road and Buford Road as an alternate route and entrance to Windsor Forest.

This work is dependent upon weather conditions; therefore, the schedule and duration
of the work are subject to change.

For more information on the Longhill Road Widening Project, visit the VDOT website
at www.virginiadot.org/projects/hamptonroads/longhill_road.asp.

Motorists are advised to plan their commute by using VDOT’s free traffic information
tools:

Download the 511 smartphone app, or 511-integrated Waze app.
Visit the 511 Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone.
Follow @511hamptonroads and @VaDOTHR on Twitter.
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